## Save the date!

(This announcement copied from COAC, the Council of Ohio Audubon Chapters)

We are excited to announce an online program with Dr. Terry Root on Tuesday, September 8, 8:00 pm Eastern time, "Our Rapidly Changing Climate is Changing ... Well ... Everything."

Terry is an authority on climate research, a former member of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change, and a fantastic speaker!

The program is free, but advance registration is required. You can register anytime before the meeting, but we recommend that you register now because online capacity is limited. Here's the registration link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvf-6qqjsuE9Fkk75yBLqsPPf5pZbfM1M\_

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. Use the link in that email shortly before the start of the program to join. Admission to the program will start at 7:40 pm.

The program uses the Zoom video app, which is available for Windows or Mac computers, tablets, and smartphones. We recommend a tablet or laptop for a better viewing experience. We also recommend that you download the Zoom app before September 8 to avoid any last minute difficulties.

Please note that viewer video and audio will be off. You will be able to ask questions by typing them in using the "Chat" function after you enter the program.

For more information, please see the COAC website at <a href="https://counciloac.org/climate-presentation-with-dr-terry-root/">https://counciloac.org/climate-presentation-with-dr-terry-root/</a>